
Holliston Cultural Council 
 
 
July 11, 2018 
 
Present:  Emmanuel Franjul, Laurie Edwards, Kent Kissinger, Richard Morse, Malini Rao 
Absent:  Walter Czarnec 
 
 
Meeting called to order 7:01 pm 
 
Review and approval of June 6, 2018 meeting. 
 
Welcome two new members of the council who have been approved by the Board of 
Selectmen – Laurie Edwards and Malini Rao 
 
Old business: 
Review calendar of events 
St. Mary’s concert is cancelled for 2018 due to change in Director. 
Taunton Band official date in process of finalizing. 
 
Discussed how to best use our new banners. 
 
Review of final questions for the required Holliston Town Survey for 2018. 
Discussed the new Gmail account. 
Discussed updates to Cultural Council website. 
 
New business: 
Richard attended the Regional meeting in Southboro and reported to us. 
We should determine how to apply for additional grant money from Boston in 2019. 
We should introduce ourselves to the local Holliston Artists to create relationships. 
Kent will update the Council roster including names, phone #’s, and e-mail address. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be Wednesday August 8, 2018 at 7 pm. 
 
These minutes were approved at the August 8, 2018 meeting. 


